
 

 

Lorry Watch Update: 
 

• The Landford scheme is carried out in conjunction with a Speedwatch scheme 
there.  Most vehicles reported seem to have access or have HQ premises in 
the Forest areas but letters of caution have been sent to those that do not. 
The fact that the restricted zone is a whole area would make it very difficult for 
prosecutions to occur so we are hoping the cautions are effective.  They seem 
to be so far.   

 

• The Laverstock scheme has been running for a year now and the co-ordinator 
feels things have improved greatly.   

 

• A new scheme at West Grimstead will commence in August and I am doing 
the paperwork now.  

 

• There is interest in a Lorry Watch scheme at Alderbury, where a Speedwatch 
scheme is currently operating.  

 

• I now have Mark Stansby from Highways involved as advisor on these 
schemes.  

 

Simon King 
Senior Trading Standards Officer 
Public Protection Service 
The Council House 
Bourne Hill 
Salisbury 
SP1 3UZ 
 
Direct Line 01722 438075     
simon.king@wiltshire.gov.uk     

 

Report to Southern Wiltshire Area Board 

Date of Meeting 26 July 2012 

Title of Report Lorry Watch Update 


